Penn Township Park Committee Minutes:  March 3rd 2015
Call to Order:  6:03 pm at Penn Township Municipal Building

In Attendance:  Karen Trempus, Bob Pilat, Doug Roth and resident John Trempus

Motion to approve Minutes from Feb. 3 rd 2015


Motion: Bob

Second: Karen

Motion approved

Old Business: 


The Barn:  Proposal was approved by the Board of Supervisors and will be removed when the weather is more suitable.  Barry Lange of Greenville will be doing the work.


Park Grants:  Doug completed the County Grant and submitted.  Gary Pinkerton is working on the DCNR Grant on the Township’s behalf


Wetland Delineation: Doug spoke with an Engineer, the Township will have to contact KLH and have them secure the permits for excavating in the wetlands.  

New Business:


Barn removal:  Jim Hartzell emailed the Township asking that the barn be restored.  Doug emailed him back and explained that the Committee did look into this already and the costs to make the barn a public building would be tremendous.  Mr. Hartzell emailed back thanking for the explanation and said he understood. 

Other Business:


Karen would like the Committee to start thinking about Community Day.  Make up some signs and have a give away item.  We also need Park members to man the booth.  


Bob shares the Tree Vitalize Grant with the committee to look through and make recommendations.  

Bob reports that playground equipment is on sale right now.  The Committee decides it is too early to purchase equipment.  

Adjournment:  6:50pm


Motion: Karen

Second: Bob

Motion Approved

Next meeting:  April 7th at 6:00 pm

Submitted by Doug Roth

